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Hon, Secretary:

Graham Adams,
29 Churinga Avenue,
ATICHAL,

10th Janugry, 1967.

Hon, Secretary,
Heatherdale Riding Club,
54 Heatherdale Road,

MLICHAN,

Dear Mr, Jones,

Further to your letter of the 13th December 1966 I now enclose
the Progress Associations cheque for $10 being our domation to help in
the establishment of your Riding Club in the Heatherdale area,

Yours faithfully,

GRAHAM _ADAMS
HON, SPCRETARY.



Heatherdale Riding Club

Hon. Secretary:

Murray A. Jones,
54 Heatherdale Rd.,
MITCHAM.

13th December, 1966,

Hon. Secretary,

Heatherdale Distriet Pregress Asseciatiem,
29 Churings Av,,

MITCHAM.

Dear Mr. Adans,

My ecemmittee have asked me te extend te the
Heatherdale District Pregress Associatiem their sincere
thanks for your generous offer of £ 10 towards our ¢lub funds.

We will be delighted teo accept your cheque
whick can be made out teo Heatherdale Riding Club.

I will keep your ecommittee informed eof pregress
towards the establiskment eof a riding track.

Yours faithfully,
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'\;&i: Muvray 7} Jones
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(Hon. Secretary)



Hon. Seoretary:

Mr. G. Ahﬂ.,
29 M“ A",

Phone ‘o 87 3&3-
24,th November, 1966.

Hon, Secretary,
Heatherdale Horse Riding Club,
54 Heatherdale Road,

MITCHA.

Dear Mr. Jones,

I have been directed by the committee of this Association
to gforn your group that we are prepared to make available a donation
of $10.

This gesture is made in anticipation that this may prove
of some assistance towards your committee's aim of the establishment of
a riding track in the Heatherdale Reserve.

If your committee is desirous of accepting this donation
would you please advise the person's name to whom our cheque is to be
made payablee

Yours faithfully,



54 Heatherdale Road,
Mitchan, Vie,

11th July 1966

The Town Clerk,
City of Nunawading,
Town Hall,
Whitehorse Road,
UNAW N G

Dear 311"‘_

I wish to inform you that a number of interested residents
of the Heatherdale district have formed a Committee with
the intention of seeking permission to establish a riding
track at the Heatherdale Reserve, which has been recently
constructed by your Council., We have been advised by the
Heatherdale Progress Association to contact you and
request that you give consideration to the above proposal.

It is our opinion that the wooded area om the south
western corner of the Reserve is ideal for this purpose.
We have in mind a 15 foot wide track arourd the outside
of this seetion, with a small gathering area for riders
a2t one point on the track. As this suggested location is
separated from other activities of the Reserve, it would
afford riders a safe area and in no way interfere with the
natural setting of this portion of the Reserve.

The Committee comnsider an all weather surface would be
necesgsary and is prepared to raise funds to assist.

Office Bearers of the proposed Heatherdale Riding Club are:-

Dr. G.E. Carroll, President
Mr, P, Colman, Treasurer
Mr, M, Jones, Seeretary.

At present; no provision has been made in the district
for horse riding and we consider it is becoming inereasingly
hazardous for young riders on our roads.

We would appreciate your views on our proposal.

Yours fait ’ ‘
Mot
(Mr. Marray Johes)

CC: Heatherdale Progress Assocation. Secretary



